
 
 

7th February 2022 

Dear Parents 

Further to our previous letter regarding key dates for the Spring Term, we can now share further 

information on the arrangements for the Year 11 Parents’ Evening and March Assessments. 

Year 11 Parents’ Evening– Thursday 3 March 4:00pm – 6:30pm 

I am delighted to share that that we can welcome you to school for face to face meetings on 

Thursday 3 March, 4:00pm – 6:30pm for the Year 11 Parents’ Evening.  This will be the last formal 

opportunity for you to speak to your child’s teachers before the start of the external exams in May 

2022. 

Your child will be issued with an appointment card that they will use to make appointments with 

their teachers.  Staff will set aside time in lessons so the students can do this, and Miss Galer will 

check on the progress they are making in this task. 

Year 11 Internal Assessments – Monday 7 March – Monday 21 March 

To support teachers to accurately assess your child’s progress and prepare them for the external 

public examinations in the summer, we have scheduled subject assessments to take place in school 

from Monday 7 March to Monday 21 March.   

• The focus of the assessments is for the students to demonstrate what they know from 

content that has been taught by their teacher. 

• The assessments will take place in the Hall and the Gym, the full timetable is included in this 

pack. 

• Appropriate access arrangements will be provided and students will be allowed to use 

support materials allowed by the exam board. 

In order for your son/daughter to achieve their potential, a collaborative approach between 

parents/carers is essential, it is important that you find a balance between enjoying the half term 

break but also taking the time to schedule a consistent revision timetable.  Students have been 

encouraged to take their books home, and revision resources have been uploaded onto Microsoft 

TEAMS.  If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs Galer, your child’s Year 

Leader in the first instance 

With Best Wishes 

 

Peter Mee 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


